
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Ref: PQ 21280/23 
 
23rd May 2023 
  

Deputy Darren O'Rourke  

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy O’Rourke 

 

I refer to your recent parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.   

 

PQ 21280/23: To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE consultant paediatric 

urologists attached to CHI Crumlin in 2022 and to date in 2023, in tabular form. 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

 

Please find set out here-under the information that you require from Children’s Health Ireland 
(CHI) at Crumlin.  
 
Whole Time Equivalent (WTE) numbers for consultant paediatric urologists attached to 
CHI at Crumlin: 
 

2022 as at 31st December  1 whole time Paediatric Urologist 

2023 (YTD - 8th May 2023) 1 whole time Paediatric Urologist 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Ciara Ni Fhlathartaigh 
Director of Operations  

Email: Ciara.NiFhlathartaigh@olchc.ie 
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